
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 January 14, 2004 

 
 
 

Mr. Tony Zielinski  
Common Council Administration Manager 

City Clerk's Office 
City Hall, Room 205 
 

 
Dear Mr. Zielinski: 
 

The Health Department is submitting the following grant resolutions for Common 
Council approval:     
 

Breast Cancer Awareness Program -- Milwaukee Foundation -- This continuing 
grant is unique as the funding comes from donations managed through the 

Milwaukee Foundation.  The grant funds will be used to focus on breast 
cancer screening, education/outreach and diagnostic services. 
 

Breast Cancer Awareness Grant -- This is continuation funding from the 
State of Wisconsin Division of Health and Family Services.  The purpose 
of the program is to educate and motivate women to take decisive actions 

that will prevent premature death and disability due to breast cancer.   
 
All appropriate paperwork is attached.  Thank you for your consideration.   

 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 

 
                              Janet Nell 

Administrative Specialist-Sr.  

Attachments 


